
 

 

 

 
 

Services in Our Churches  

- Joint MA Holy Communion at St Johns, 10am. Nicola Johnston from Safe Families 

will be speaking. Clare Owen is presiding at communion for the first time. 
 

We will be offering the bread and the communion wine from the chalice separately. 
There will be a second place to receive if you would prefer to continue taking 
communion either as wafer or dipping the wafer in the wine as we have been doing 
since Covid. 
 

BBQ on the Vicarage Lawn, Etwall Road in celebration of Clare’s ordination as 

priest. Today, 30th June from 1pm. 

 

Live Link- You will join a live video of the service at St Johns from 10am on YouTube.  
https://youtube.com/live/3ZJ5Mm3mnyw 
 

 

Midweek Services and Meetings- 
- Tuesday: Prayers at 8am, All Saints Church 

- Wednesdays: Holy Communion at All Saints, 9.30am 

- Wednesdays: All Saints Café in the Centre, 10am-12noon. Everyone welcome!  

- Fridays: St John’s Rest Stop Café, 10am-1pm in the Link. Do join us! 

Welcome to our Churches 
www.mickleoveranglicans.org.uk 

All Saints 
Etwall Road, Mickleover,  

DE3 0DL 
01332 510446  

St Andrews 
School Lane, Radbourne, 

DE6 4LY 

St Johns  
Devonshire Drive, Mickleover, 

DE3 9HD 
01332 513363 

   

allsaintsadmin@mickleoveranglicans.org.uk                  admin-stjohns@mickleoveranglicans.org.uk 

Collect  Sunday’s Readings 
Almighty God,  2 Cor 8: 7 to end, Mark 5: 21 to end 
send down upon your Church   
the riches of your Spirit,  Next Sunday’s Readings 
and kindle in all who minister the gospel  2 Cor 12: 2-10, Mark 6: 1-13 
your countless gifts of grace;   
through Jesus Christ our Lord. Amen.   

Sunday 30th June 2024 



 

 
 

 

About Us 
Safe Families is a charity that works with 35+ local authorities (including Derby) around 
the UK.  Safe Families offer hope, belonging and support to children, families and care 
leavers; we do this primarily, but not exclusively, with and through volunteers from local 
churches 
 
Why Do We Exist? 
No one should feel alone. We exist to create relationship and connection because 
everyone deserves to belong. 
 
Who are we? 
Safe Families is made up of over 5,000 volunteers from over 1,000 churches and 
community groups. Supporting this amazing work we have a staff team of around 150 
passionate, talented and dedicated people around the UK. Our dedicated board of 
trustees provide insight, strategic direction and hold our leadership team accountable 
for achieving our mission and vision. 
 
Our Impact 
 
1,500+ Families Connected Each Year 
10,813 Bed Nights of Hosting 
23,147 Children Benefitting 
 
We have demonstrated a decrease of the flow of children into care of between 9 – 16% 
 
Our Values 
 
Love 
Loving abundantly – Supporting with hope, generosity and dignity 
 
Belonging - Building community – Establishing positive relationships that bring security 
and connection 
Faith - Trusting boldly – Believing for lives transformed and in a God who can do more 
than we can ask or imagine 
 
Empowerment  -  Enabling potential – Confident that everyone has the ability to thrive 
 
Humility - Serving together – We know we can’t do it alone, so we invest in strong, 
honest and honouring partnerships 

We welcome Nicola Johnston to speak on Safe Families 



 

Volunteering 
 
Can I Make a Difference? 
Safe Families recognises that people in varying circumstances and stages of life will want 
to give to the organisation in different ways. 
 
Family Friend 
Family friends work directly with families. Coming alongside and giving support to 
parents and children when they need it most, making sure they feel less isolated. 
 
Host Families 
Host families open their homes to look after children from a night or two up to a couple 
of weeks. This gives a regular break and space to families dealing with issues or 
challenges. 
 
Resource Friend 
Individuals who are able to provide (or transport) useful items, such as a cot or children’s 
clothing. We also welcome those with helpful skills, such as cooking or gardening. 
 
Prayer 
Prayer underpins all we do at Safe Families. 
We would love you to join us in praying for our staff, volunteers, and the families we 
help. Google – www.safefamilies.uk/prayer 
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Clare’s Ordination as Priest – Saturday 29th June at 4pm at Derby Cathedral. All welcome. 
You can also watch online https://www.youtube.com/@derbycathedral3697/streams 
 

Welcome to Nicola Johnston -  from the charity ‘Safe Families’. Nicola will be giving a 
talk this morning about the work of the charity in supporting children and parents who 
need support. Nicola will be around afterwards during coffee for you to have a chat with 
her. There will also be a separate collection plate available should you wish to make a 
donation to the charity today. 
 

CTM Prayer Walk - Thurs July 4th at 10-15am - We will meet at junction of Sydney 
Close/Brisbane Rd. (Brisbane Rd end of Bramblebrook Park). From there we will go to 
Varsity Estate. We walk for about an hour praying God's blessing on the homes and 
people in that area, listening for anything the Holy Spirit reveals. If you plan to take part, 
please contact me. Thanks Ray Lee 
 

Rest Stop Café - is holding a coffee morning to raise funds for the Alzheimer's society on 
5th July. The theme is "wear it purple". There will be a raffle along with the usual 
homemade cakes and friendly conversation. Please join us if you are able, from 10am in 
the Link at St Johns. 
 

Mickleover Singers Summer Concert – at St Johns Church on Saturday 6th July, 7:30pm. 
Entitled “Thank you for the Music”, the concert will feature well known songs including 
ABBA, celebrating their 50th anniversary. £8 on door includes light refreshments. 
 

An Open Garden Event - at The Thatched Farm, DE6 4LY on 13th July, 2pm-4.30pm. 
Tickets can be purchased before the day from Paul or Barrie, £5 per person, tickets 
purchased on the day at the gate, £6 per person. Ticket price includes cream tea. All 
proceeds will go to Champions School in Eldoret Kenya. Adjacent car parking available.  
 

Confirmation With Bishop Malcolm – at All Saints Church on Sunday 22nd September at 
6.30pm. If you have been baptised but haven’t already been confirmed and would like 
to take this step of public affirmation of faith, please speak to one of the clergy team. 
Peter (with Clare) is hoping to lead a short 3- or 4-week course beforehand to look at 
Holy Communion and faith. Please drop him a line if you are interested.  
 

St Andrews Fete at Radbourne Hall - raised a total of £5,266.77 for St Andrews. This is a 
marvellous result from a lot of very hard work behind the scenes and on the day. Thanks 
go to the organising team and especially to Rachael Frearden for organising everything. 
The date of the fete next year will be announced very soon. Peter  
 

Churches Walking Group – Please let either office at All Saints or St Johns know if you 
are interested in joining. 

NOTICES 


